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To whom it may concern,

I'd 1Tike to endorse Southern Airways as the continued Altoona
provider. I have used the flight service on numerous occasions
to fly between A0O, PIT and BWI. I have also booked flights for
family members to fly on these routes and have always been very
pleased with the professionalism of the service, timeliness,
and comfort on board the flights.

As someone from Blair County who still has many family members
residing in Blair County, it is wonderful to have the
connectivity of Southern to easily reach them or for them to
visit me.

I urge you to keep Southern as the servicer of the county.

Thank you,
Rachael England



